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Dear patients, 
Due to circumstance out of our control with a world pandemic, I have begun using electronic communications with our patients.   This may include a variety of options, in the future, ranging from email to secure messaging, video consults and more.   
To provide your consent, so that you can take advantage of these options as they become available, please make it a priority to visit divisionseconsent.ca to get important additional details about this and then submit your consent. Please review this site carefully before asking our office any questions about this. 
You will receive regular communication as services and pertinent information becomes available.   This is a lengthy process, and this platform streamlines this for all of us.   

Electronic communication update – important!

COVID has changed how we communicate with our patients and electronic communication such as email, video consults and secure messaging is either here or on the horizon. 
To take advantage of these options as they become available, we MUST have your consent attached to your chart.
You can sign up by going to:
www.divisionseconsent.ca
The site will explain the process and what it means. You will be asked for the name of your doctor and there is a $3 charge which covers the cost of the site and sending proof of consent to your physician. 
There are many potential advantages including emailing requisitions, making appointments online etc and we recommend that all patients comfortable with electronic communication fill out the consent. 
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